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Congratulations to Coroner Bobbi Jo O’Neal for being nominated as a member of the National Association of Counties Justice and
Public Safety Steering Committee!

Coroner Bobbi Jo O’Neal Nominated to National Association of
Counties Steering Committee

The Justice and Public Safety Steering Committee members review and make recommendations on public policy issues and
legislation pertaining to criminal justice and public safety systems, including criminal justice, law enforcement, courts, corrections,
homeland security, crime prevention, juvenile justice, emergency management, fire prevention, and civil disturbances.

The policy development process initiated by the steering committees is the foundation for the American County Platform, which
drives advocacy work of National Association of Counties.




